From: Wilfred Buyema

Subject: INCOMPLETE PROJECTS AS AT 30TH JUNE 2017
  

Hallow Team,

 

During the sitting of the full Board held on 11th April 2017, the above subject matter were discussed among many other issues. It was resolved that all constituencies should prepare and submit a status report indicating all incomplete projects as at 30th June, 2017. This will assist the Board to prepare and come up with an informed decisions on proposal submission as we approach the upcoming General Elections.

 

It is therefore in the light of the above that you are urgently requested to coordinate with Fund Account Managers in respective constituencies within your region to compile and submit the report using the attached template.

 

Kindly treat this matter as VERY URGENT by forwarding the reports to the individual Regional desk officers based at the Head Office on or before end of business Thursday, 6th July 2017.
 

Regards,

 

Buyema M. W.
  

